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This Week.... 

has been a short week in Year 1. Starting with Bank 

Holiday Monday, and finishing with the children in 

afternoon classes today. 

In the three days we’ve had, we’ve worked hard! 

In Literacy we have been continuing to work on our 

sentence structure. The children are becoming more 

confident when deciding which piece of punctuation 

they use to close their sentence (. ? or !). We have 

been emphasising the importance of how we present 

our work in class, ensuring we try our hardest to 

keep it neat even when we are focusing on other 

skills. 

In Maths we have been learning about capacity. We 

have looked at how liquids are measured in litres and 

millilitres we’ve also discussed some of the language 

used when talking… 
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This Week Continued... 

…about measure; full, empty, half full, nearly 

empty, volume etc.  

We discussed the units different things are 

measured in i.e. would we use grams, 

centimetres or millilitres to measure the 

length of a pencil? Would we use grams, 

kilograms or litres to measure the weight of 

a person? 

Next Week... 

We will be starting our topic on poetry. And 

in Maths, some of us will be brushing up on 

our ‘teens’. Others will be looking at money, 

the value of different denominations of 

notes and coins and solving money problems. 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 2 or more times 

this week! 

Isaac J, Jack, Harvey, Isaac P, 

Emmanuel, Katie, Lucy, Faye, Kara, 

Lucas and Cole.   

Talk Topic  

Could you please continue the ‘Which 

Unit?’ game we have been playing in 

maths? Ask your child what unit you 

would measure certain items in around 

the house and perhaps even have a go 

at measuring some of those items. 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week –  

Cole 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Lucas 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Humility –  

Harry 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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